
                                                                                                            Feast of  Christ The King 

Recently Deceased

Rod Parker

Elizabeth Kay Cody 

Tommy & Noel Rawlings 

Phenie Griffin 

Raymond O Neill 

Kevin Tierney 

Anniversaries

Michael Williams 

Patrick Mc Hugh 

Helen Harte 

Paddy & Mary O Toole 

Edward & Bridget Pike

Albert & Muriel Hitchmann

Nora Moylan 

Jim Byrne 

John Conway 

Eileen & Richard Fleming 

Maureen & Paddy Conroy 

John Murray 

Pat Cassidy 

Frank Conlon 

Birthday Remembrance

Orla & Aoife O Brien 

Joan Moylan 

St Jude's GAA Club Christmas Raffle
members of club will be selling tickets

outside SuperValu this weekend and next
1st Prize Car plus 14 other great prizes

Tickets 10.00 euro each please support if
you can

Orwell Park Residents Assoc.

Due to Covid restictions the annual AGM is
cancelled and will be rescheduled  in 2021

Cosy Corner Cafe – back open Mon to Fri.
9am to 2pm for takeaway and collections

only please ph 087 7075789    to place your
order for collection please support local

business if you can. Now taking orders for
xmas cakes, puddings.mince pies etc and

Festive Afternoon Tea

 We now have a DONATE button on 
the home page of our website 
www.stjudesparish.net  where you 
can make a donation  to the parish 
please put the 1st line of your 
address in as reference or your 
current envelope no so we call 
allocate donations to your 
household so we can claim the tax 
back next year

We thank you all for helping us out 
at this time

Many thanks to all who donated via 
Donate button on website   amount 
donated  last  week 944.00  You can
drop your envelopes or Donations  
into safe at back of Church if you 
are passing during the day

Our Local Conference of the St 
Vincent De Paul Society normally 
take up their Monthly collection this
weekend so are seeking your help 
at this time as the Society is under a
lot of pressure to meet their 
demands as they approach 
Christmas and  as we have no  
Church Gate Collections at this time 
the Society would ask if you can 
spare anything to lodge directly to 
their bank account using the 
following IBAN 
IE62BOFI90075483434073 or you 
can drop donations into Safe at back
of Church just put VDP on envelope 
any help would be appreciated We 
wish to acknowledge with thanks 
the sum of €1145  donated during 
October if you can help please drop 
donations into safe at back of 
Church or hand into parish office

ST VINCENT DE PAUL-TOY APPEAL 

Normally at this time we would be getting 
ready to ask  out younger parishioners to 
donate toys to the St Vincent De Paul for 
distribution to children in need this Christmas 
but as the St Vincent De Paul volunteers can 
not go into homes with toys this year  they are 
asking that  if it is at all possible that you would
donate vouchers to them they can be for any of 
the major retail outlets Smyths, Boots, Penneys,
Argos, One for All etc The vouchers can be left 
in safe at back of Church and we will arrange 
to get them to the conferences that need them 
for distrubtion to needy families We  thank you
for your continued genouristy to the Society .

----------------------------------------------------        

St Vincent De Paul Annual 
Christmas Appeal 

This year the Society are asking you to make 
your donations via the blue envelopes that you 
can pick up in the Church you can send 
donations direct to the Society or leave your   
envelopes in Safe at back of Church or hand  
into the Parish Office . The Society ask that you
do not send cash via the Post and thank you for 
all your contunied support throughout the year 

Maynooth University and the Alzheimer Society of 
Ireland need your help! In Ireland, many people with
dementia move to nursing home care. We want to 
understand the impact of this move on the partners 
of these people. We know that this can be a difficult 
time, and we want to learn more about it so that we
can help to support you and others like you. If you: •
have had a spouse or partner with dementia move 
to a nursing home in the past 1-5 years, • are 
willingto chat to us (in person, via 
videoconferencing, or on the phone) about your 
experiences, particularly when it comes to 
loneliness, Please either email us at: 
Joanna.McHughPower@mu.ie Or call Eimile at: 089 
412 4099 

Christmas Mass Bouquets now
available in parish office price  6 euro

each also advent calenders and
candles and gifts office open Monday

to Friday 10am to 12.30pm 

PLEASE NOTE NEW OPENING AND CLOSING 
TIMES FOR CHURCH FROM MONDAY 9TH 
NOVEMBER                                                        
The Church will open each day Monday to Friday after 
Morning Mass  for Private prayer and adoration until 
4pm If we have a funeral  Church will be closed until 
1PM 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------
Weekend Masses will be streamed on Sat eve at 
6.30pm and Sunday at 10.00 and 11.30am Church will 
be open to public on Saturdays at 11am until 5pm  and 
open for private prayer on Sunday from 1pm to 4pm    
--------------------------------------------------------------        
During Phase 5 Parish Office will open Monday to 
Friday 10.00 to 12.30 to facilitate booking of Masses or 
to purchase Mass Cards                            
----------------------------------------------------------------- 
Saturday Morning Prayer at 10.00  We will have 
morning prayer each Satafter which Church will open at
approx 11am for private prayer and adoration 

 Recordings of Daily & Weekend Masses are now 
available from our Webcam so if you miss any of our 
Masses you can view them later just click on recordings

on our website or on churhmedia.tv                       

          Our Ladys Hospice-Light  up a Light Christmas 
Appeal For those of you who are not able to donate 
online to the light up a light to sponsor a light for a 
loved one on the Hospice Christmas Tree we have the 
sponsorship forms and cards available in the Parish 
Office to Sponsor a light on the Tree is 6 euro cards are 
1 euro extra      All proceeds go directly to the Hospice.

 Parish Office open this week Monday to Friday  10.00am  to 12.30pm     Email judesparishoffice1@gmail.com  or phone 087 6174498

http://www.stjudesparish.net/

